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CIRCULAR 
 
 

TO ALL HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS 
KWAZULU-NATAL PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT 

  
 Dear Colleagues 
   

SUBJECT: EARLY CLOSURE FOR  2022 EASTER HOLIDAYS 
 
Kindly be advised that all KwaZulu-Natal Provincial Government Departments 
officially close at 11h00 on Thursday,14 April 2022 for the Easter Holidays. 
  
Please note that this concession is applicable to those employees who are present 
and working on the day and does not apply to employees who have elected to take 
annual leave on this day. This concession is also not applicable to employees in 
essential services. 
 
I would like to wish you a blessed and safe Easter Holidays. 

 
Kind Regards 

 
 
 

 
DR NONHLANHLA O. MKHIZE 
DIRECTOR-GENERAL 
DATE:  
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